Mr. R. F. Montgomery -2 - August 13, 1957
Proration Manager
Re: State Lease E-1565

P.S. to letter of August 13, 1957

Mr. Montgomery, if it is your desire to use an entire new set of
C-128 forms for our Stae 1-F well, to be located in Unit K, Sec-
tion 10, 11S, 33E, it will become necessary that we hire Mr. John
W. West to re-survey the location and to certify to the new Form
C-128; remembering that we have never been furnished Form (-128
although we have requested them,
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